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TAURA GOLD MOVES FORWARD WITH EXPLORATION AT SHABU PROJECT 
 

June 20, 2022 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Taura Gold Inc. (TSXV: TORA) (the “Company” or 
“Taura”) advises that further to its news release of March 24, 2022, it has now planned its summer work 
program and engaged a geological team to commence exploration work at its Shabu Project located in the 
Birch-Uchi greenstone belt, approximately 80 km northeast of Red Lake (Figure 1). The work program 
consists of prospecting, geological mapping and sampling. The field work is expected to be complete by 
late summer and results of the program will be reported upon receipt of final assays. 
 
Recent work at the property includes a soil sampling campaign completed in 2020 by Taura Gold, along 
with an airborne VLF-EM survey completed in 2020. and a high-resolution helicopter magnetic survey 
completed in 2019. The recent exploration data has been used in conjunction with historically defined gold 
mineralization to identify multiple areas of interest at the property which will be investigated in the 2022 
program. 
 

 
Figure 1. Overview map of the Shabu Property showing mineral occurrences, bedrock geology and 
neighbouring projects. 
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About the Shabu Project 
 
The Shabu property is located in the Birch-Uchi greenstone belt, approximately 80 km northeast of Red 
Lake, Ontario. The road accessible property is made up of 32 mining claims that cover an area of 720 ha. 
Historic work on the property has defined gold mineralization at surface through trenching and diamond 
drilling. Gold mineralization at the property occurs in quartz-carbonate veins with 2-3% pyrite hosted in 
shear zones associated with contacts of the granodiorite and porphyritic dykes. 
 
About Taura Gold 
 
Taura Gold is focused on gold exploration in Canada. It is currently actively exploring the Shabu Project 
in the Red Lake District of Northwestern Ontario. The Company is also active in assessing acquisition and 
joint venture opportunities in various jurisdictions from time to time. 
 
The technical content of this news release has been reviewed and approved by Karly Oliver, P. Geo., 
Director of Taura Gold Inc., and a Qualified Person pursuant to National Instrument 43-101. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF TAURA GOLD INC. 
 
Dominic Verdejo 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
For further information, please call 604-678-5308 or email info@tauragold.com. 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
Forward Looking Statements: Statements contained in this news release that are not historical facts are forward-
looking statements, which are subject to a number of known and unknown risks, uncertainness and other factors that 
may cause the actual results to differ materially from those anticipated in our forward-looking statements. Although 
we believe that the expectations in our forward-looking statements are reasonable, actual results may vary, and we 
cannot guarantee future results, levels of activity, performance or achievements 
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